
 

 

 

Friday 22nd July 2022 

 

Dear Y1-6 Parents and Carers,  

On Monday 12th September 2022, we will be holding our annual ‘Meet the Team’ evening for years 1 to 6. 

Meet the Team evening will provide you with an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and the team working 

with them, share classroom structures and routines and gather information about the exciting learning they will 

be doing this year.  

Building on from the feedback from previous events, we have scheduled two meetings for each class. This will 

allow families with multiple children in the school to attend different year group meetings. As well as attending 

the event at school, we have scheduled for the later event to take place on Zoom, to support parents who are 

working and unable to make the event on time. 

Each meeting will last approximately 25 minutes. 

We will send the relevant zoom links for the later events nearer the time.  We hope to see as many of you there 

as possible! 

Here are the details for your child’s ‘Meet the Team’ dates and times: 

Date: Time: 

Monday 12th September In school- 3.45pm 

Zoom - 5pm 

 

Yours faithfully, 

J Roebuck 

Deputy Headteacher 


